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Jerry Veis 

“It’s my understanding that we haven’t had any opposition with the naming of the field the Mike 

Tilleman Field which is exactly what it should be, there shouldn’t be any opposition to it. Mike Tilleman 

has done a tremendous amount for not only Northern but the community of Havre. He has put his life 

into this community and has donated not only his sweat and tears but his funds that he has raised by 

himself and his family. With all that he has done, there’s no reason at all that the field shouldn’t be 

named in his honor. I’m here to support Mike Tilleman. Thank you.” 

https://shared-assets.adobe.com/link/52f20e6f-1100-4f46-57a1-6eb6a97bfac5 
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